



SECURE AVIATION TRANSPORT LOCAL 16 MESSAGE FROM IAM LOCAL 16 President

August 8, 2025

Dear Members at Paladin,

I want to thank each and every one of you for your support. To Brother Chris Thompson, I offer my congratulations. Now, let's put aside our differences and unite in solidarity. We have a common goal: to protect our rights, improve our working conditions, and build a stronger union.

Let's work together towards a brighter future, with solidarity and unity guiding our way.

In Solidarity,



president@iamaw16.ca







